Public Notice

The Sabine Regional Flood Planning Group (SRFPG) is seeking nominations for an
individual to replace the electric generating utilities representative on the SRFPG. This
group is part of the state flood planning process and is responsible for developing flood
plans for the region.

For more information see: https://www.twdb.texas.gov/flood/planning/sfp/index.asp.

Nominations for membership are due to the SRFPG no later than January 24, 2025.

The ideal candidate will have experience in and a continued strong interest in
working cooperatively on public issues; be committed to and possess expertise in
flood risk-related issues; be strongly affiliated with and endorsed by the interest
category for which they are nominated and be capable of playing a leadership role
in a regional flood planning group. Interest group representatives will be
responsible for representing a diverse group of regional stakeholders, and this
representation may involve considerations that extend far beyond their own
personal or professional interests or concerns.

The primary considerations for selecting nominees to the RFPG will be individuals who

e demonstrate a willingness to work toward the common goal of developing a
flood plan for their region and possess the ability to broadly represent the entire
regional flood planning area and fairly consider all interests in deliberations,

e demonstrate ability and willingness to attend meetings quarterly or more
frequently, participate and contribute proactively, and dedicate the significant
time and attention required throughout this new process,

e possess the ability and temperament to potentially serve in a leadership role
within the RFPG at some point,

e possess expertise/experience in and/or an understanding of flooding risks
and flood planning, and

¢ demonstrate a commitment to public service and to the state and regional flood
planning process, including the associated Guidance Principles and the
overarching intent of Senate Bill 8 for the benefit of all Texans.

For additional information regarding background on the regional and state flood
planning process, responsibilities of RFPG members, and guidance principles, see
https://www.twdb.texas.gov/flood/planning/sfp/index.asp.

To submit a nomination or ask questions regarding this solicitation, please email
comments@sabine-rfpg.org or call Mark Howard at (409) 746-2192.

Disclaimer: Any information submitted is subject to the Public Information Act.
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